MINUTES
BUILDING & GROUNDS COMMITTEE MEETING
BOARD OF EDUCATION
SLINGER SCHOOL DISTRICT
November 7, 2019

Committee Members Present: Roman Weninger, Joe Havey, and Ken Strupp
Administrators Present: Daren Sievers

Other Board Members Present: Cherie Rhodes, Gary Feltz, Jennifer Haluzak

Others present: Karen Hug

1. Committee Chair, Roman Weninger, called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm.

2. Weninger presented the idea of having the District take the steps to acquire the 25
acre Nehm property on Hwy 175 and the 86 acre Lee property on Slinger Road to
be used for a future school site.

3. The committee discussed taking the steps to sell the Gensman property if the
purchase of the Lee/Nehm property is approved by the Board and goes through

successfully.

4. Sievers was directed to have an architect confirm that the Lee/Nehm property
could be developed into a school site.

5. The committee confirmed that all of above actions would be laid out for the
public at a Special Board Meeting on 11/25 at 6 pm and every facet of these

proposals are full contingent on Board approval.

6. Weninger adjourned the meeting at 7:12 pm.
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